RSP 040      11/27/07

The RSP Periodic Email Archive:

With somethings old, somethings new, somethings borrowed and sometimes blue!

Please realize that the focus of RSP was never intended to be a pension mess. When this is over and done with, I will direct this email and website in a lighter direction.  I post almost every email that I receive, with last names removed unless granted permission.  The editor does not always agree with contributors, but protects their right to share opinion We will share info that we think our community will find pertinent and enjoyable. Thank you for staying in touch and happy retirement!

The following are the RSP email archives that I still have, complete with grammar and mis-spelled SNAFU's!  Caution, when reading archives keep in mind our world is a dynamic place and many bits of information become dated and are super-ceded by later updated info.
Dear Retired Delta Pilot,
BREAKING NEWS:  I don't often send out emails that point to breaking news but this is important.  Please click on http://www.dp3.org/ to check out the settlement for NQ monies.  You will find this of interest.  I will let the dust settle a bit and come back in a few days with some follow up on this bombshell.  Let me know what you think.  
_________________________________________________

That all for this RSP issue!  Until next time. 
 

Tailwinds Always,
Mark Sztanyo
859-916-0259
marksztanyo@insightbb.com
"Airspeed, altitude, or brains; you always need at least two."
